Sanoh America, Inc
PO Box 1626
1849 Industrial Drive

MERICA INC. Findlay, OH 45839-1626

September 7, 2017

Dear Mr. Troy Stewart:

This letter is in response to your email dated September 6, 2017 regarding Part 573
Safety Recall Report 17V-442. In reply to your questions, please refer to the answers
included below.

Did Sanoh America Inc. sell this equipment to more than one manufacturer, including but
not limited to other component manufacturers or vehicle manufacturers?
e No, the Fuel Feed pipes with the defect noted in Part 573 Safety Recall Report 17V-
442 were only shipped to Honda manufacturing plants.

Did Sanoh America Inc. manufacture or sell this equipment in the replacement market?
® No, Sanoh America did not manufacture or sell any fuel feed pipes containing this
defect to the replacement market.

Please use this letter as confirmation that the fuel fluid lines in question were only sold as

original equipment to Honda Manufacturing for use in new motor vehicles and that there
is no additional risk of said defects being shipped to other OEM’s.

Sincerely,

Masahiko Mizukami
President and CEO




